
                   Bradleys Both Community Primary School  
                                              Friday 3rd May 2024 

 
 

 

Dear Children, Parents and Staff,  

 

Tempest School Photos  

It was lovely to welcome Karen and Jane to school on Tuesday from 

Tempest Photography. The photographers, along with a bit of help from 

Mrs Scarr worked through individual, family groups and whole class 

photos.  The proofs for individual and family group photos were sent home 

on Tuesday with details of how to order you photos.  The whole class 

photos were sent home yesterday afternoon and are now available for you 

to order.  

 

Class 2 Tennis Festival  

The Class 2 children visited Sandylands Sports centre and Skipton Tennis Centre this morn ing to participate in 

the Schools Sports Partnership Tennis festival. It was a fun morning where the children worked with Jonny, 

Adam and the rest of the team of coaches.   

 

Science Workshops and Family Show – Thursday 9th May  

Next Thursday the Friends have funded a visit to school by the Royal 

Institute for Science to come to school to share their interest and 

passion for science with our children. The RI is the largest, national 

provider of Science shows for schools, with a wealth of experience in 

making Science for kids engaging and fun! 

 

The visit from the RI includes a Science show for KS1, a Science show for KS2, training and updates for staff 

and a Community Family Science show for our families to attend. This will be a great opportunity for you to share 

live Science with your child, and the best bit is it’s FREE for you all to attend!  We are grateful to the Friends 

who have kindly funded this whole experience for us. The community show differs from what the children will 

have seen through the day, it is aimed at mixed age groups, and is full of ideas for all of the family to get involved 

with science. We look forward to seeing you all at 5pm on Thursday.  

 

Medication  

Please can I remind everyone that ALL medicines must always be signed in at the school office by the children’s 

parent or carer. The children’s prescribed medicine can be administered by school staff and will be stored safely 

until it needs to be administered.  Children should never bring medicines into school to be self-administered.  

Please see the below link to medication form now found on the school website.  

https://www.bradleysbothcpschool.org.uk/parents/school-forms/  

 

Plant Donations please 

We are currently in the process of preparing our school garden for the village Open Gardens event. We wondered 

if over the next couple of weeks you would consider donating any spare bedding plants or summer plants that we 

could put in our tubs, flowerbeds or wellie boot planters.  Please bring your donations to the picnic table outside 

the playground back door and we will put them safely ready to use.  Thank you in advance for your kind help with 

this.  

 

Parking at drop off and collection  

Please can we respect our village neighbours by ensuring that we do not park across driveways or block access  

when dropping children off or collecting them at the end of the day.  We try to be good neighbours to the local 

residents and it must be extremely frustrating when someone lacks thought if only for a couple of minutes.   

Thank you in advance for your help and support with this.  

https://www.bradleysbothcpschool.org.uk/parents/school-forms/


 

 

A special mention for tomorrow for all you Star Wars fans … ‘May the 4th be with You!’ 

 

 

Please don’t forget it is Bank Holiday Monday this week so enjoy a long weekend with your families and we will 

see you back at school on Tuesday 7th May.  

 

I wish you a happy and safe weekend.  

See you Tuesday!  

 

Kind regards 

Mr B Rogers 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s pupil’s Awards 
 3rd May 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following children for their hard work and positive  

approach to school. 

 

Running Club Runner of the Week is awarded to: April  

 

Well done everyone! 

Class Pupil of the Week 

 

Resilience Award 

Ocean Class 1 

 

Luca Grayson 

Rainforest Class 2 

 

Nell Alice 

Polar Class 3 

 

Ellie Freya 

Climate Class 4 

 

Joe Winnie 

Eco Class 5 

 

Asha Emme 


